
Coronavirus 
Important Information for Metro North FCU 
Members Regarding Coronavirus 
With the health and safety of our members and employees in mind, Metro North Federal Credit 
Union is temporarily adapting how we handle transactions. We understand that access to your 
account(s) is important and we will continue to provide high-quality member service as the situation 
develops. 

To help prevent the spread of the coronavirus (COVID-19) and in consensus with 
recommendations from state and national health officials, we will serve members exclusively 
through our drive-thru tellers at the start of business Wednesday, March 18th.   

Thank you for your support and cooperation as we continue to make decisions based on the safety 
and well-being of the communities we serve. We will be updating this page as more information 
becomes available. 

Branch changes: 

 Drive-thru only: Metro North FCU will serve members exclusively via drive-thru starting 
Wednesday, March 18th.  

HOURS 

 Monday – Thursday 7am-4:30pm and Friday 7am-5:30pm 

Here is how to prepare: 

 Online: You can access your accounts www.metronorthfcu.com via Internet.  
 Visit an ATM: Use your ATM/Debit Card at your closest ATM machines 

 

http://www.metronorthfcu.com/

